
Hello Families!                                              

I miss all my Yellowjacket Art Students!  I hope you are doing well 

and finding ways to keep busy and healthy during this tough time.  

Remember that drawing, doodling, or coloring is a great way to pass 

the time, and it has been proven to help people relax. :) 

Starting April 13th, I will be providing weekly Art lessons for my 

students.  I will be sending these lessons to the classroom teachers, 

so they can distribute them to you.   

I will try to keep these Art lessons simple and fun, while still 

relating them to the State Art Standards that must be covered.   

Your child can complete these activities with supplies you already 

have at home.  Any kind of paper and pencil or pen are fine.  If you 

have crayons, markers, or colored pencils at home, you can use those, 

too.  I want your child to participate, create, and enjoy the art 

making process.  Have fun! 

You can turn in your child’s artwork with the other work that you 

will be turning in to your child’s classroom teacher. 

If you have any questions, please e-mail me at 

wilcoxk@leonschools.net, or you can send me a message through 

FOCUS, or REMIND, or leave me a message at the school. 

Thank you so much, 

Mrs. Wilcox, Art Teacher 
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